R

P

S

o Diig b (oo

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

COPENHAGEN.

3rd May, 1963.

The Secretary,
London.

Dear Sir,

m.s. "AFRICAN REEFER"

With reference to your letter of the 2nd inst.
we beg to refer to our letter to you dated 17th
April, 1963, in which we informed you that the vessel
has been sold for breaking up.

Yours faithfully,
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